AGENDA ITEM #3

RECEIVED CORRESPONDENCE



April 14,2018

Hearing Officer

Department of Developing Services
333 West Ocean Blvd.

Long Beach, CA 90802

To Whom Ever Will Listen,

I received your notice of a Public Hearing on April 12. The document was

dated February 5. Obviously this issue is already decided and the hearing is
just a legally required gesture.

It is apparent that none of you involved has sacrificed to actually own beach
front property.

The nature of your proposal is alarming. Allowing overnight parking on our
beaches across from residential neighborhoods is a horrible idea. I have not
slept a wink since the reality of what you have done sank in. You mention
changing the parking lot hours. To what ?

1.Who are you targeting as your user base?
2.Who filed Application 1802-08 (LCDP18-003) ?
3.What is your true motive?

Already, we deal with midnight boom boxes and homeless parking all along
the streets. What is going to happen is large trucks, vans, and campers (etc.)
will park to camp or to display their LOGOS and 24 hour phone numbers in
case we need a moving company or plumber etc.

I suggest you change the name of the city from Long Beach to ‘LONG
PARKING LOTS’.

Hopefully, I can file an injunction against this action until my family can
relocate to an area that respects our work ethic the concept of the proper
use of property.

Lloyd Cranford



